
THANK YOU VERY MUCH
to all those who participated in and donated towards Sunday

night's virtual pumpkin carving workshop fundraiser! It was such
a blast!   To those of you who couldn’t make it, we’ve got more

events coming your way soon. So stay tuned! 
Special Thanks to Jim Morey for leading it!  

For more events with Jim contact him at vipcarvings@gmail.com

On behalf of all of us at Charlotte’s legacy, inc.

Here's what you missed 


